
From: rosecolquitt
To: Denisa Thompson; WAM Testimony; denisasmile7777@yahoo.com; mailto:Stanley Yuen NYL
Subject: RE: Please Send Your Testimony to support SCR No. 119 - Schedule for Tues. April 5 at 1pm in Rm 211
Date: Monday, April 04, 2016 10:41:32 PM

To. All Concern
African American history, accomplishments, and presence in the infancy of our  great nation,
 the United States of America, are  core and matrix upon which built and fortified her
 foundation and pillars. African American history in our learning institutions can make for a
 better and stronger society as knowledge not only illuminates, it empowers all who partake.
 This resource will prove invaluable to the healing, bridging and uplift of past, present and
 future generations.  Let not this puka go unfilled.

Sincerely
Rose Colquitt
HI Public Safety Dept
Perfect Peace Ministries
Trinity Missionary Baptist
NAACP Religious Affairs Committee 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy Tab® 3 Lite

-------- Original message --------
From: Denisa Thompson 
Date:04/03/2016 11:23 PM (GMT-10:00) 
To: WAMTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov,denisasmile7777@yahoo.com,"mailto:Stanley Yuen
 NYL" ,Rose Colquit NAACP 
Subject: Please Send Your Testimony to support SCR No. 119 - Schedule for Tues. April 5 at
 1pm in Rm 211 

Dear Chair Tokuda and Members of committee:

The HAWAII Frends of Civil Rights strongly Support S.C.R.119 which urges U.H. Manoa to
 fill the African American Ethinic Studies faculty position. HFCR supports programs and
 policies that promote social justice, non-discrimination and equal access. We believe that the
 Manoa Campus has a special and important obligation to provide academic courses on the
 history and contributions of African Americans in Hawaii and the U.H. Students and the state
 of Hawaii deserves to have a full time faculty members teach these courses for the benefit, of
 our multicultural student body and our state. Please accept our appreciation for this resolution
 that expresses up-out for the values of diversity, equality, historical accuracy and scholarship.
 HFCR respectfully request you approve SCR119.

Sincerely

Denisa Thompson
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